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EU statement in response to US statement on freedom of religion 

 

In connection with the statement of the US delegation, the EU would like to draw 

the attention of the Permanent Council to the Council Conclusions on intolerance, 

discrimination and violence on the basis of religion or belief, circulated on 22nd 

February under the reference number SEC/DEL/73/11. 
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